

11/13/2023

In Reply Refer To: 561/135EO

Christopher Columbus School #8 147 Cedar St. Garfield, New Jersey 07026

Dear Principle Mazzola and Students of CCS #8:

On behalf of the hospitalized Veterans at the Department of Veterans Affairs, New Jersey Health Care System, East Orange campus (561/135), I would like to thank you for your recent donation of beautifully crafted Veterans Day coloring pages. It's definitely the thought that counts and the Veterans are certainly appreciative knowing kind individuals such as yourself have taken the time to sincerely thank America's Heroes.

It is through the efforts of community partners like you that allow us to continue the quality care and services that we seek to provide for our deserving Veterans. We look forward to the opportunity to work with you again for future events.

Thank you for your continued support and kind gesture – bless your hearts.

Sincerely,

Latisha Eaves

Latisha Enves

Vol. Service Specialist